Gerry Francis Report 

The last month has seen more spells of rain and flooding on a smaller scale. The flooding problems have been debated and an agreement has been made to get all the different bodies and departments at government and council level to have a meeting asap to establish exactly who will be responsible for what measures need to be taken to avoid a buck passing scenario like the last flooding episode in December.  The clusters are getting whittled down and the wind and solar farms you seem to be fully updated on both. Bin collections will possibly be a day late over the coming week to catch up with weather related problems and Garden waste bins will be held over until collections are back to normal.  Hopefully your parishioners who are due for their inoculations have had no problems with their appointments. 
Thanks, Gerry. 

